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Please consider subsidising ebikes and escooters for low income people. The lack of registration and
licencing costs make them an attractive alternative to car ownership. By getting more cars off the
road, Queensland reduced its carbon footprint, reduced its infrastructure expenditure and improves
it's traffic. In terms of safety, the laws that already exist for bikes should simply be enforced. If the
difficulty is identifying riders, perhaps a free licensing system could be introduced.





